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Commissioner to release findings of City of White Rock audit  
 
 
VICTORIA—On Thursday, November 22 2018 at 9:30 am, Information and Privacy 
Commissioner Michael McEvoy will release the results of an audit into the management 
of access requests by the City of White Rock. 
 
Auditors reviewed White Rock’s processes to determine the extent of compliance with 
the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and OIPC guidelines.  
 
City of White Rock Duty to Assist will be available for download from the OIPC website 
at https://www.oipc.bc.ca/reports/audit-compliance/. 
 
A news release will be issued summarizing the report.  
 
For more information, or to request an interview, contact:  
 
Michelle Mitchell 
Communications Officer 
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner for BC 
250 217-7872 
mmitchell@oipc.bc.ca    
Twitter: @BCInfoPrivacy 
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